
 
Vulcan County Regional Emergency Management Partnership  

March 13, 2020 

RE:  COVID-19 

Vulcan County Regional Emergency Management Partnership is currently monitoring the 
COVID-19 situation in Alberta.  We believe that by being proactive, and following the 
directions from Alberta Health Services and the Government of Alberta, we can help 
prevent the spread of COVID-19.  Please follow the guidelines below and watch the 
Vulcan County Regional Emergency Management Partnership municipality websites for 
further updates. 

The Government of Alberta is asking organizers to cancel any events that have more 
than 250 attendees. This includes large sporting events, conferences and community 
events. It does not extend to places of worship, grocery stores, airports or shopping 
centres.  Any event that has more than 50 attendees and expects to have international 
participants, or involves critical infrastructure staff, seniors, or other high-risk 
populations should also be cancelled. 

At this time, schools and daycares can remain open but steps should be taken to ensure 
that no more than 250 individuals are in the same room at any given time. 

Effective March 12, 2020 all Albertans who are currently outside the country should 
self-isolate on their return for 14 days, independent of the country they were visiting. 

If you feel unwell, or have questions about your health and the COVID-19 pandemic, 
please view the Health Link 811.  All Albertans are encouraged to 
visit alberta.ca/COVID19 for the latest information, guidance and resources. 
 
 
Above information sourced from: 
https://www.alberta.ca/release.cfm?xID=6980324A5B1B0-BC2C-40A8-A6AD9E30E3189425 

 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/assets/healthinfo/link/index.html
https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/release.cfm?xID=6980324A5B1B0-BC2C-40A8-A6AD9E30E3189425

